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ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

Memo

To: Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients

From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services

Date: March 27, 2020

Re: Patient Service Center Hour Changes 

Due to the Stay At Home Executive order that the Governor of Minnesota declared 
effective Friday, March 27, 2020, at 11:59 pm, we will be decreasing our patient service 
center hours. These new hours will start Saturday, March 28, 2020, and will stay in effect 
until further notice.

In an effort to protect the health of patients and staff, we ask that only patients and those 
dropping off specimens with urgent testing needs present to our patient service centers 
during this time. 

People presenting at the PSC outside of the posted hours will be asked to call the lab upon 
arrival.  Any patient who is ill, or showing symptoms of illness should not present to our 
PSC’s.

Please review the updated patient service center hours listed in this communication.  
Patient Service Center location and hours

We appreciate your understanding of our efforts to keep all patients and staff safe and 
healthy.
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